
   

  
  

Investigators get contact details of Ukrainian military man who gave
interview about Malaysian Boeing crash

 

  
  

Today investigators have talked with the editor-in-chief and journalists of the Komsomolskaya
Pravda newspaper who talked with a Ukrainian military servant in the newspaper office and got hold
of his contact details. In addition, I can say that the investigators have already got into contact with
him and soon we will be able to question him as a witness under investigation in use of prohibited
methods and ways of warfare in the southeast of Ukraine. The investigators are going to get from
him information that is relevant to the object of investigation and the circumstances of the
Boeing-777 crash that he claimed in the interview to check if it is true and impartial. 

Head of Media Relations V.I. Markin
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